
Good morning,  
  
After hearing from Robert Thomas and the Northwest Austin Civic Association, I wanted to let you know 
that I support the city council map that has District 10 starting above 2222.  Please go back to the 
September 28th map and move the southeastern boundary to start at 2222, but to otherwise follow the 
ICRC map from September 28th.  Our neighborhood would like to remain with our communities of 
interest. 
  
Thank you for your time and service. 
Jack 
  
Jack E. Skaggs 
 


